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CASTILE RESOURCES DRILLING PROGRAM UPDATE  

 

Castile Resources Limited (ASX:CST) (“Castile” or “the Company”) is pleased to announce that the first two holes of the 
2020 field season drilling program have been completed on schedule. Core samples from the first hole have been 
prepared and sent to the Bureau Veritas laboratory in Adelaide for assay with results anticipated in approximately two 
weeks. The results of the assays will be announced to the market as they are received by Castile. Preparation of core 
samples from the second hole are underway. 

The third hole of the program has commenced into the conceptual Western Deeps target. 

 

Mark Hepburn 
Managing Director 
Castile Resources Limited 
 
For further information please contact: info@castile.com.au  
Phone: +61 89488 4480  
Castile Resources Limited 
7/189 St Georges Terrace Perth, WA, 6000 

This announcement was approved for release by Castile’s Managing Director, Mark Hepburn 

 

 

 

  

 

 


